
Business Women’s Golf League 

 

New Procedure for BWGL Hole in One Award 

 

The entry for the Hole in One Award will be $2.00 per year. 

Anyone who makes a Hole in One during Ladies Day or BWGL 

Tournament play will be added to the Winners List for that year. 

At the end of the golfing season the ‘Pot’ will be divided among the 

winners.  Winners will be announced and monies awarded at the Fall 

Banquet. 

If there are no winners for that year the ‘Pot’ will carry over to the next 

year. 

To enter the golfer must add her $2.00 entry fee on the first day in 

which she plays with BWGL (either Ladies Day or a BWGL 

Tournament). 

There will be an envelope for the money and a sign-up sheet in the 

Ladies Locker room and at each BWGL Tournament.  Entries will be 

picked up and added to the Participants List. 

The Keeper of the Pot should be notified of any Ladies Day or BWGL 

Tournament play Hole in One achieved. 

2023 Keeper of the Pot is  

Becke Parks (249-9621)  

Parks899@att.net 

  


